
Our Ref C200911097 
Contact Officer: Sharon Clancy 
Contact Phone: (02) 6243 1217 

27 October 2009 

Mr Craig Faulkner 
Chief Executive Officer 
Australian Amalgamated Terminals Pty Limited 
PO Box 5129 
Garden City VIC 3207 

Australian 
Competition & 
Consumer 
Commission 

GPO Box 31 31 
Canberra ACT 2601 

23 Marcus Clarke Street 
Canberra ACT 2601 

tel: (02) 6243 11 11 
fax: (02) 6243 1 199 

Dear Mr Faulkner 

Australian Amalgamated Terminals Pty Limited (AAT) - applications for authorisation 
A91141-2 & A91181-2 

As you are aware, the Australian Competition and Consumer Commission issued a draft 
determination on 19 October 2009 proposing to grant authorisation to AAT subject to conditions. 
You have been provided with a copy of the draft determination and advised of your ability in 
accordance with section 93A of the Trade Practices Act 1974 to request a pre-decision conference 
to discuss the draft determination. 

The purpose of this letter is to let you know the time and place of the pre-decision conference in the 
event that a pre-decision conference is requested. This information is intended to assist you to 
organise your schedule and, if necessary, make travel arrangements. Please note that at the time of 
writing this letter, a pre-decision conference has not been requested. 

If a pre-decision conference is requested, it will be held at 1 1 am on 9 November 2009 at the 
ACCC's office in Melbourne. The address is: 

Level 35, The Tower 
360 Elizabeth Street 
Melbourne Central 
Melbourne Vic 3000 

Please register your interest in attending the potential pre-decision conference with Sharon Clancy 
by email at sharon.clancv@accc.~ov.au or by telephone on (02) 6243 1217. Registering your 
interest does not commit you to attending the potential pre-decision conference. However, we will 
not provide you with further information in the event that a conference is requested if you do not 
register your interest. 

A copy of this letter has been placed on the ACCC's public register. Should you have any queries, 
please do not hesitate to contact Sharon Clancy on (02) 6243 1217. 

Yours sincerely 

Dr Richard Chadwick jL" General Manager 
Adjudication Branch 


